
Immaculate Heart of Mary School
Immaculate Heart of Mary School is a Community of Faith in which school and parents join together in the

formation and education of each child to achieve a balance of faith, character, and academic excellence.

We celebrate our diversity in an atmosphere of love and respect,
where students esteem the dignity of their person and the value of all people and cultures.

MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL
MARCH 30, 2022

Dear IHM families,

This school year is flying by. This past weekend, we celebrated our last Family Fun Day.
Congratulations to the red team for the win! Those 1st, 3rd, 4th, 6th, and 7th graders who attended
at least one Family Fun Day will be awarded with a movie day after our Easter vacation. Thank you to
all of our incredible volunteers who made this event a huge success. A special thanks to the families
who organized our menu and other special features for this event:

● The parents and families of Daniella Cazian (7th), Alexandra Iglesias (7th), Christopher Ponce
(7th), David Santos (5th), and Emily Aleman (4th) for the pan con pollo.

● The parents of Adrian Mireles (2nd) and Amapola Alcala (8th) for the tostadas.
● The parents of Daniella Guerrero (5th) for the elotes.
● The parents of Inigo and Bianca Razo (6th and 3rd) and Anthea and Andrielle Tenorio (5th

and 3rd) for the adobo binalot and sago gulaman.
● The father of Lourdes Bermejo (5th) for organizing the basketball game.
● The parents of Bella Cunanan (7th), Sky Cunanan (Class of 2021), and Jowelyn Francisco (Class

of 2020) for hosting the games.
● Our very own Anthea Tenorio (5th) for her entrepreneurial spirit in the slime sale.

Of course, all of this would not have been possible without our PTA, who have helped in the
organization and execution of all of our Family Fun Day events. Ms. Cinco, Mr. Cunanan, Ms. De La
Peña, Mr. Flores, Ms. Galdamez, Ms. Lizarraga, Ms. Lomeli, Mr. Lopez, Mrs. Razo, Ms. Rosales, Ms.
Rosas - we can’t thank you enough for hosting these fun events (and fundraising while doing so!). We
are always looking for more members and ideas. Please contact me to find out about how you can be
involved. Looking forward to all that’s in store for next school year!

Blessings,
Ms. Bautista
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EXTRA, EXTRA, READ ALL ABOUT IT!
IMPORTANT NEWS AND ANNOUNCEMENTS

We have limited edition navy blue cardigans with colored IHM patches for sale at the
office. Each cardigan is $20. The majority of sizes are Youth XL and Adult S, but may fit
other sizes. Please contact Ms. Giron if you are interested.
Thank you to those of you who have already begun returning your registration papers
and CEF paperwork. Please read all paperwork closely and fill it out completely.
CEF appointments can be made on the CEF homepage (http://www.cefdn.org/). The
appointment center can be found on the top menu bar by selecting “CONTACT US,” and
"TAP Appointments." Please bring your taxes and application to your appointment.
The Smet Foundation's Onward 2 High School program will be launching a Summer
Institute hosted at Sacred Heart High School in Los Angeles. The program is designed
for girls and boys who will be 7th and 8th graders next school year. It is open to all of our
6th and 7th grade students. For more information, check out the fyler on p. 4 or their
website at www.onward2highschool.org. This is an incredible program for our students
preparing for high school. We encourage you to take advantage of this opportunity!
The tentative April schedule for ASISA is as follows: April 4, April 5, April 7 ,April 11, April
12, April 25, April 26, and April 28. On Tuesdays, choir students are invited to attend
ASISA from 3-4 PM and choir from 4-5 PM. Other after-school programs can work out a
schedule with their program moderator.
After May 17th, the cost per service hour will increase to $15 per hour, so we advise that
you take advantage of the following opportunities:

We are looking for donations of food dishes for upcoming events. For all of our
food service professionals, please reach out to Ms. Bautista to see how you can
use your skills and hook ups to complete any remaining service hours.
Contact Ms. Bautista or Mrs. Giron if you are interested in earning up to 5
service hours by participating in our marketing initiative.

Our Easter vacation will begin on Thursday, April 14th, which is an early dismissal day.
All students will need to be picked up by 12:30 PM as there is no EDP. There will be a $15
fee for any students who are not picked up by this time. Please plan accordingly. We will
return from break on Monday, April 25th.
The Archdiocese of Los Angeles mandates that all adults who work in any capacity with
or around children complete the VIRTUS® Protecting God’s Children for Adults
program. It is mandatory that all volunteers working with our students are VIRTUS
trained and fingerprinted. For more information, visit
https://lacatholics.org/education-and-training/ and https://lacatholics.org/fingerprinting/.

Immaculate Heart of Mary School
1055 N. Alexandria Ave. Los Angeles, CA 90029

(323) 663 - 4611 | kbautista@ihmla.org
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WHAT’S GOING ON AT AND AROUND IHM?
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